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ST NICHOLAS ACADEMY – MATHS PRIMARY CHALLENGE 
Monday 8th JULY 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child has been chosen to be part of our Year 5 team to take part in the United 
Kingdom Mathematics Trust (UKMT) team challenge. 
 
This will take place in St Nicholas Academy and our Year 5 Team 
will be challenged against other primary schools. 
 
Details: 
 

 Children should come into school at their usual time, in 

their uniform.  

 A nut-free packed lunch will be needed along with a non-

fizzy drink in a throwaway bag please – a reply slip is 

attached if a school lunch is required 

 We will leave school at 9:15 and return for home time. 

 
Please contact Mrs Flynn if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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